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Updates on facilities progressing through Cleaner Air Oregon 
 
The Lane Regional Air Protection Agency has updated the progress of facilities moving through 
the Cleaner Air Oregon program. Below is a brief description of the updates. View relevant 
documents and full details by visiting each facility’s specific webpage. 
 
The Willamette Valley Company, LLC 
https://www.lrapa.org/330/The-Willamette-Valley-Company-LLC   
 
The Willamette Valley Company continues through the emissions inventory portion of Cleaner 
Air Oregon. LRAPA met with the facility on July 13, 2021, to discuss the applicability of 
equations used by the Willamette Valley Company in estimating air emissions. 
On July 16, 2021, LRAPA received a deadline extension request from the facility for the 
submission of their emissions inventory. This time was needed to adequately address questions 
and comments raised by LRAPA. LRAPA approved this extension with a new deadline set for 
July 30, 2021. 
 
LRAPA met with the facility on July 29, 2021, to further discuss the applicability of equations 
used by the Willamette Valley company in estimating air emissions. Following this discussion, 
the facility will include new inputs (such as water for water-based products, and the major 
formulation component for non-water-based products) in the liquid mole fraction calculation 
methodology used to estimate emissions to improve the accuracy of the emissions inventory. 
 
On July 30, 2021, LRAPA received a deadline extension request from the facility for the 
submission of their emissions inventory. This time was needed to implement new inputs 
discussed during the July 29, 2021, meeting into the emissions inventory. LRAPA approved this 
extension with a new deadline set for August 18, 2021. 
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